WCRA Minutes from the January 3, 2003 Meeting

The business meeting was called to order at 19:35 by the President, Bob KE9A, and introductions were made by the board and all attendees. A motion was made by Dale, NJ9E to approve the minutes as written. The motion was seconded by Joe, N9WRO; a vote was taken and the motion was approved. The President announced John Truitt passed away this morning. Visitation is on 1/10. Bob also passed out certificates for Field Day. He also announced that we are in search of a new Treasurer as Kim, N9XE has resigned. The secretary Robert, N9EF announced that the ARRL EC001 Emergency Preparedness course will begin registration soon. This course is designated for reimbursement upon successful completion. Bob, KE9A gave the Treasurers report. RAB, Larry, KA9KDC reported that the 2 meter repeater is still at Larry’s, the 220 is at Roberto’s and we are still waiting for COD to have the antennas installed. A question was raised as to whether the packet repeater was still in operation. It is. Training, Jack, KA9HEL reported that the next class beginning on 1/13 has six students registered. Field Day, Dale, NJ9E reported that WCRA placed 6th in category 7A. A motion to accept the committee reports was made by Dale, NJ9E and seconded by Joe, N9WRO. New Business: Feb. 7th is a music festival at the college. Bob will discuss this with the college. Bob also reported that we will be meeting in this room for a while longer. A motion was made by to adjourn the meeting; the motion was seconded. A vote was taken and the motion was carried and the meeting was adjourned at 21:35.

